
Bethel Preschool March Newsletter 2018 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

The teachers are starting to tell the 

children the stories that lead up to our 

celebration of Easter.  We begin with the 

story of Jesus visiting the Temple in 

Jerusalem as a young boy.  By starting with 

this story from his boyhood, we help the 

children to understand that Jesus was once a 

child growing up in a family just as they are.  

We continue with the stories of miracles 

Jesus did around Galilee:  changing water 

into wine, calming the storm on the sea, and 

healing the sick.  These stories help the 

children to understand that Jesus is not only a 

man but also the Son of God.  Our storytelling 

culminates with the greatest story of all: how 

Jesus suffered and died for us sinners, but 

rose triumphantly on Easter.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Registration for the 2018-2019 school 

year is open.  There are plenty of spots open 
for 2 1/2, 3, and 4 year olds in our 2day, 3day, 
and drop in programs.  Help to spread the 
Good News by helping us to find children 
who would benefit from early learning 
classes at Bethel. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Spring Break              

March 26 – April 2         
 

Mark Your Calendar!!! 
 

February 25- March 2 – Rummage Sale Set Up 

March 3 – Rummage Sale 

Mon. March 5 – NO SCHOOL Casimir Pulaski Day 

March 14 – Bookmobile 

March 21 – Devotions with Pastor Squires 

March 26-April 2 – NO SCHOOL Spring Break 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

         RUMMAGE SALE!  

The Rummage Sale set up has begun!  You 
can still sign up online to help, or on the 

poster in the Preschool Hallway.  We 
especially need help on Saturday during the 
sale.  Thank you in advance for all you will 

do to help! 

                                 Online sign up!     

         http://tinyurl.com/preschoolrummage2018 

 

 


